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7th March 1989

Mr H. Cadenhead
Senior Bailie
The Bailies of Bennachie
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Inverurie
AB5 9SA

Dear Mr Cadenhead,

I Write with reference to your letter of 27th February.

We would be delighted to receive this collection of books for reference

purposes at our Inverurie Library.

I look forward to hearing more from you subject to the approval of the full

Council of the Bailies.

Yours sincerely,

G. Moore
Chief Librarian



The Bailiesof Bennachie

Senior Bailie: H.Cadenhe ad,

15C, West High Street,

Inverurie AB5 9SA

27th Feb. 1989

Director,

N.E.S.L,S.

0ldmeldrum

Dear Sir,

I write on behalf of the Council of the Bailies of

Bennachie,Recently, a fine collection of l0cal history books came into the Bailies

possession, previouslyowned by the la te Mrs Helen Fraser, I will send on a copy of

the full list as soon as possible, but I can tell you that there are over 300 items in

total,

Subject to the approval of the full Council of the Bailies, the Bailies wish to

keep this fine collectionin its entirety, and would be pleased to see the books

being placed as a collection in Inverrie Public Library, for use as Reference.

Obvious ly the conditions of any arrangement Would have to be discussed and agreed, but

I can sav at this stage that the Bailies would be willing to contribute to its financing.

Looking forward to hearing from you in the near future, I am

Yours Sincerely

(SeniorBailie)
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NORTH EAST OF ScOTLANDLIBRARY SERVICE

G.Moore, B.A., A.L.A.
Chief Librarian

Iftelephoningor calling

pleaseask for Mr. G. Moore

Our Ref: GM/LM

Your Ref:

Meldrum Meg Way
The Meadows Industrial Estate

Oldmeldrum

Aberdeenshire

ABS 0GN

Telephone(065 12) 2707

12th September, 1989

Mr. H. Cadenhead,
15C West High Street,
Inverurie,
Aberdeenshire
AB5 9SA.

Dear Mr. Cadenhead,

I refer to your letterof 27th February, 1989 in which you put forward
the idea on behalf of the Council of theBailies of Bennachie that a

collection of local history books previously owned by the late Mrs. Helen

Fraser could be housed in Inverurie Library for reference purposes. In my

reply of 7th March, 1989 I indicated that we would be delighted to receive

this collection for reference purposes subject to the approval of the full

Council of the Bailies. I should be grateful if you could tell me whether

this approval has been gained and the developments on the proposal.

Yours sincerely,

G. Moore,
Chief Librarian.



NESLS I
NORTH EAST OFSCOTLANDLIBRARY
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G.Moore, B.A.,A.L.A.
Chief Librarian

If telephoning orcalling

please ask for Mr. G. Moore
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Telephone (065 12) 2707

2nd October,1989

Mr. H. Cadenhead,
Senior Bailie,

15C West High Street,
Inverurie,
Aberdeenshire.

Dear Mr. Cadenhead,

I write with reference to your letter of 27th September,1989 regarding the

housing of the Helen Fraser book collection. I note now that the collection

will be housed in the Bailies Room in the Town Hall, Inverurie. I should be

grateful if you could supply the library service with a list of the authors and

titles in the collection so that anyone doing research at the library on the

Garioch area can be nade aware of what is available. I should be grateful,

therefore, 1f you could inform me of the contact regarding the use of the

material.

If at any time in the future the library can help regarding your collection

or its use please let me know.

Yours sincerely,

G. Moore,
Chief Librarian.


